Carla Hoekzema

From: Craig Savage <sedgecreek@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 1:56 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] N. 192nd rezone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks for taking the time to read this note. | simply wish to voice my concern about the ‘deforestation’ Shoreline.
Our beautiful city does not need to give way to this wave of building. Shoreline does not need to trade its beauty for
more housing.

If it’s truly about the need for money in the city, | propose a tax on those of us that would opt for the retention of our
canopy.

I would gladly pay an extra fee if it could ensure the continuation of the livability as we are.

Please...replanting will never bring back what is lost.

It's really our last chance...for the future.

Thank you,

Craig Savage

N. 198th



